M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Ed Massey, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
November 29, 2017
RE:
Revised BG-1 for Boone County High School – MEP Upgrades

BG#14-014

Attached is the revised BG-1 for the above project.  We are revising this project to reflect a change (lowering the amount) of the funding source.  Once this is approved we can present the BG-5 to allow us to close out this project.

I recommend the board approve the revised BG-1, as presented.

Mike Poiry
Assistant Superintendent, Operations
